
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                            11th August 2019  
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This Sunday Evening 11th August:   
* The Geminiani String Quartet will play 
at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 

Next Saturday Evening 17th August:   
* Patrick Lawrence will play our  
heritage pipe organ at the 6pm Vigil Mass. 

 

Next Sunday Evening 18th August:   
* An ensemble from  
The Australian Chamber Choir  
will sing at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 

On Sunday Evening 25th August:   
* The  thirty voice  
Catholic Choir In Excelsis will 
sing at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 

 
  



 
In recent weeks the celebrants that helped out with our weekend 
Masses need to be given a sincere word of appreciation Fr Paul 
Castley M.S.C. and Fr Peter Malone M.S.C. once again have 
endeared themselves to the people of St Carthage’s. 
 
Sincere thanks to our Mass coordinators, Kent and Wendy 
Perdrisat at the 6pm Vigil Mass, Maree Rebach at the 10am Mass, 
and Sr Heather and Tony Anderson at the 5pm Mass. 
Our musicians and singers along with the people in our Visiting 
Artists Programme faithfully provided music and song. 

 Next weekend a full report will be given on the proceedings 
of our recent Parish Financial Committee Meeting. 
In recent days Bernard Negline has submitted an 
independent audited report on Parish Finances for the last 
financial quarter. 
The report notes that the income in the first half of the year 
from our Planned Giving Programme was $9,852 above 
budget. 
Renewed thanks to our generous contributors. 
 The final costs on our paths and toilet amenity block were 
$117,353.72. 
The loan taken out through the Diocesan Development fund 
has not required the full $100,000 allocation. This is due to 
earlier payments being taken from the Parish Church 
Account where some funds had already been set aside for 
this project. 
 Each year each parish in the Archdiocese is given a quota to 
be paid quarterly into Diocesan funds. The quota is based on 
parish income and expenditure for the previous year. This 
year St Carthage’s has been allocated a quota of $8,862. 



 



 



 



  



 

Our Regional Bishop Mark Edwards will visit 

the parish on Sunday October 27th for the 

celebration of the Sacrament of Confirmation  

at a special 11:30am Mass.  

Enrolment Sunday will be at  

a 2:30pm Mass on 13th October.  

A second preparation session will be  

held on Sunday October 20th at 2:30pm. 

 

 

A warm thank you to the generous St Carthages 

Community who contributed to the recent Appeal 

for the ASRC Food Bank. 

Overall $850 in gift cards and approximately $1200 

worth of food was donated through the efforts of 
The Maribyrnong Grandmothers Group for Refugees. 

 

These goods will be used for those most in need. 

Thank you, Sue & John Curwood. 


